
 

June 4, 2020 4:17 PM 
 
 
Dear Faculty and Staff, 
 
 
UAM is committed to the safety and health of everyone in the campus community at all 
times.  The attached campus reopening plan provides guidance and procedures to follow as we 
transition to a more normal working environment this summer.  This plan addresses 
the months of June - early August.   
 
The UAM Reopening Task Force is also nearing completion of a more comprehensive plan for 
the fall semester.  That document will provide additional guidelines to faculty, staff and 
students for classroom and instructional support, housing, dining services, student and other 
campus activities, athletics and public events. 
 
Please remember that all plans are based upon current conditions and could change contingent 
upon CDC and Arkansas Department of Health guidelines.  
 
Should you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact your supervisor for more 
information. 
 
Plan for Employee Return to On-Campus Work 
 
Thank you. 
 
Peggy Doss   

UAM Chancellor 

 

http://www.uamont.edu/uploads/pages/reopening_plan_june_3_2020.pdf
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